Hi all!

Yesterday's meeting did not end up happening, as Eric and I were the only ones who attended. I hope everyone is enjoying their summer! Since we did not meet, I wanted to take a quick minute to share a few updates with you all.

First, I wanted to let everyone know that we worked out an agreement with the family support centers and will be getting the opportunity to put the Healthy in All Ways poster in all 28 of their centers!!  I ended up ordering 20 posters just before the end of June, so once they arrive and we have a chance to see the difference between the two materials we can choose which one to order the additional posters in. This is a lot of hard work, and a lot of time starting to come to fruition, so thank you all!

ACCR voted at steering committee at the end of June to add a new committee moving forward that will focus specifically on advocacy around substance use disorders and Recovery. This will allow yet another opportunity to further expand into Allegheny County systems, and other resources. There is very little advocacy around adolescent substance use currently. I could see this as a great potential opportunity for us to partner with this new committee down the line.  I wanted to mention this now just so that you all could start thinking about family, friends, and colleagues that might be interested in joining this new committee. They won't be ready to start meeting for another couple months, but we'll be looking for membership soon.

Lastly, I registered us to participate in the annual AFN end-of-summer picnic and resource Fair. It is another great opportunity to have some fun and share our information and network with other providers and Families. The picnic will be held on Friday August 16th from 10 a.m. to 3 pm. I am looking for someone to volunteer to go that day. I am planning on attending, but would like someone else to go as well. I am also looking for ideas on games or crafts that we could do with children and their families. If you have any ideas please email them to me since we won't have enough time after our August meeting for me to purchase anything before the picnic.

Thanks everyone, and have a great day!

Kelly 

